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December 9th 2021 
   
Dear Parents / Carers, 
  
We are delighted to be able to go ahead with our Christmas Performances this year. However, we are 
doing so quite cautiously as we want to keep all children, staff and families as safe as possible. 
  
The shows for Y3/Y4 will take place on: 

 Monday 13th December 11am - 12pm (Y3 Parents only) 
 Tuesday 14th December 2pm - 3pm (Y4 Parents only) 

The shows for Y5/Y6 will take place on: 

 Monday 13th December 2pm - 3pm (Y5 Parents only) 
 Tuesday 14th December 11am - 12pm (Y6 Parents only) 

We really want the children to be able to perform to an audience but at the same time we need to limit 
numbers so we will be doing two performances of each show and we will be limiting capacity to one 
ticket per child / family. This is due to the sizes of our year groups and the fact that two year groups are 
performing at the same time. Alongside this, we will be putting the following measures into place: 

 One ticket per child / family at one of the shows 
 All visitors must wear a mask throughout the show 
 All visitors must sanitise hands when entering the building 
 We ask that parents / carers remain in seats throughout the shows 
 All visitors must keep a safe distance between themselves and other visitors / staff 
 Please DO NOT attend if you have any symptoms of Covid-19 or feel unwell 

We appreciate that limiting the numbers to one ticket per child / family will be disappointing to many 
families. To compensate for this we are also going to record both shows and these will be made 
available for families to watch via a YouTube link like we did last year. We will be able to share this link 
with families before the end of term. 
  
To book a place at the show for your child's year group, please email or call the school office to give us 
the name of the person who will be attending so that we can add them to our register. 
  
Thank you for your support as always. The children (and staff) have been working really hard on their 
performances and can't wait to share them with you! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Vicki Kerr 
Headteacher 
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